
WEEK 1 – 27th Mar 20 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As we end week one, in these very difficult and strange times, I do hope that you are 
all keeping well. 
 

I know that the children staying in and doing learning at home will at times be 
wonderful and at other times not! 
 

Please be kind to yourselves and try not to worry - If we are sending through too 
much work then please pick and choose what you would like to do. None of us were 
prepared for the last week and we are all learning and adjusting daily. I appreciate 
sometimes links won't work and relying on the internet can be tricky. If the children 
can read every day and do some number work ( appropriate to their age and stage) 
and learn through whatever you want to teach them be it music,art or gardening then 
all is relevant and fine! 
We will catch up and do what we need to do as a staff and parent team when we 
return to school. 

Please have a break this weekend and as the clocks go forward then we 
will start a new week ready to work together once again. 
 

Many thanks to the staff who are all working together in teams to keep the school 
open and many thanks to you for supporting us. 
 

Please watch Pope Francis tonight and pray together at 5pm for our world. 
 

You are all certainly in my thoughts and prayers, 
 
 

Sarah Yates 

Headteacher 
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